December 15,1956

Mrs. Martha erguson McKeown,

Route 2, Box 101,

Hood River, Ore.

Dear Martha and Archie:

I want to take this belated opportunity of thanking Martha for her many kind words in behalf of Prumers and Preamers, and to offer the best from the Relanders at this season to our very good friends.

I hope that "Linda" continues to set the world on fire--and it should. I think that it will in many ways point up a good sale to the follow up book.

Our copy of the book is highly treasured because of Archie's very sympathetic andunderstanding pictures. I think he has done a very noble job by saving for all time this story for the generations to follow.

Lorraine, home now from Europe and ready to go again at the drop of a hat, joins me in hoping that the New Year brings happiness and much prosperity to the McKeown home in the beautiful Oregon setting.

Sincerely, In Appreciation

Click Relander